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Friday 23rd May 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Prior to your child entering Y11 in September, we will be conducting mock examinations this half term to 

prepare them for the year ahead. As always, we at GMIS will do our utmost to support any young person 

who is finding the process stressful.  

 

Our aim is for your child to achieve the best possible results in their actual examinations and for them to 

feel comfortable, safe and able to achieve during this process. We understand that some of our students 

will have anxiety around exams. These mocks will allow your child to experience sitting an exam under 

JCQ regulated conditions, without the pressure of it being a real examination, and hopefully dispel any 

fears around this process.  

 

Please note that this is the whole school exam timetable. Individuals know which examinations they will 

be sitting. Students will receive a personalised timetable upon their return from half term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be aware of the following: 

• For exams which start at 9:15am, students should arrive to school no later than 8:45am. 

• Students should wear GMIS uniform in their exams. If uniform is not worn, students will not be 

permitted to enter the exam room.  

• For morning exams, students can leave site once the exam has finished.  

• For days where a student does not have an exam, they are expected to attend school as usual 

and follow their normal timetable.  

 

 

Should you need clarity on any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Kind regards 

 
Sarah Stokes 

Deputy Headteacher  

 Monday 9th June Tuesday 10th June Wednesday 11th June 

AM 

9.15 

English Language 

Mock 

Maths Mock 
 

PM 

12.30 

Science Mock Literature Mock Psychology Mock 


